Elgin High School Student Bulletin

\|

HISTORY MONTH

January 30th- February 3rd

1/25-1/30 (Scalzitti) Seniors! It is scholarship season!! Make sure you are
checking the senior website for all local and national scholarships. pay attention
to due dates! Please see your counselor with questions

1/30 (Sternal) Good Morning Writers! Don't forget that the Creative Writing Club
will be today 3:00-4:00 in room 215.

1/26 (Guiney) Model UN: Our next meeting is Wednesday Feb 1st .see Mr.
Guiney to get paperwork for Northwestern in April.

1/30-1/31 (Botta) The Dean's office is in need of pages 7th and 8th period.
Please stop by this office if you interested

1/30-1/31 (Natalie) The main Office is in need of pages 1st period, see Ms.
Jungo to sign up.

1/30-1/31 (Cardenas) Hey Juniors and Seniors, would you like to be part of one
of the biggest latino conferences in the country? The USHLI (ush*lee) conference
will take place on Thursday, February 16th If you are senior with a 3.2 GPIl and a
junior with a 3.0, make sure you get your permission slip in Guidance and turn it
in no later than Friday, February 3rd. see Mr. Cardenas in room 133 or the World
Language office with questions,

Please remember to Farn and Give Respect, Hold yourself Responsible and Safety First



